
Dear FAW Parents,

Grandparents' Day at Father Andrew White School is Thursday, April 7, 2022. We are 
asking for your help in providing money for refreshments and other supplies needed 

to make Grandparents' Day a success. We would appreciate if you could send in 
$5.00 to help offset the cost. Please send the form below and money no later than 

April 5, 2022. Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

FAW Grandparents' Day Committee

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

FAW Grandparents' Day Refreshments Donation

Family Name: ________________________________

Grade Level(s): ________________________

Please enclose this form and $5.00 in an envelope marked, "Grandparents' Day" and 

return it to school no later than April 5th.


